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supplier frequently asked questions: 
 

Do I have a new point of contact?  
No - you should continue to work with your existing Hess contact until further notice. You will 
be notified of any changes, should there be any, as integration activities progress.  
 
Will we be required to change where and to whom Invoices are sent? 
There is no change to the invoicing process at this time. You should continue to submit invoices 
for payment based on the instructions specified in your agreement with Hess, available here at 
Hess.com/Current Suppliers. 
 
Will we continue to update Supplier information in Hess systems?   
Yes - we need to maintain supplier information in our existing Hess systems to keep our 
processes operational and to ensure smooth execution of payment for suppliers.  
NOTE: there can be increased risk of fraud attempts during times of change; we will remain 
vigilant about verification of any banking changes. 
 
How will Chevron’s acquisition of Hess affect my company?  
We are working to integrate the companies as seamlessly and efficiently as possible, and we do 
not anticipate any disruptions to our operations or business continuity. Chevron will share more 
information, if appropriate, as integration activities continue.  
 
What is the legal name of the new organization?  
Upon the close of the transaction, Hess Corporation and its subsidiaries and affiliates will 
continue to operate as wholly owned subsidiaries and/or under the operational control of 
Chevron (or, in the case of certain midstream entities, continue to operate under the operational 
control of Chevron) . As such, your contract counterparty name will not change on Day 1. You 
will receive additional information under your agreement if your contract counterparty name, 
notice information or other information will be updated.  
 
Will Chevron honor agreements that Hess made?  
Chevron will honor the terms of existing supply chain agreements you may have with Hess. If 
changes to an agreement are needed, the amendment or cancellation process will be followed 
based on the terms outlined in the agreement.  
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Are contracts or purchase orders already in place still valid? If so, for how long?  
Yes. Hess contracts and purchase orders remain valid post-merger. As integration progresses, 
both companies will review contracts to assess future procurement needs. 
 
Will we be required to ship materials to a different location?  
You should continue to ship materials to the location(s) specified in your contract unless 
otherwise directed per the terms of the contract.  
 
Do you expect the volume that you have been ordering to increase or decrease?  
We do not anticipate any changes to ordering volumes as of Day 1.  
 
Will I receive notice if my services are cancelled?  
Any changes to existing supplier relationships will be executed based on the terms of your 
contract, including any applicable notice timing provisions. 
 
Will policies regarding how you select suppliers change?  
Any decisions on Chevron’s supplier selection will be done according to Chevron’s processes in 
a thoughtful and fair manner, as has always been Chevron’s practice.  
 
Who do I call if I have a problem or concern?  
You should continue to work with your existing Hess contact to address any issues or concerns 
you may have, or submit your question to the existing Hess inquiry channel at 
vendorqueryep@hess.com. 


